PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT; PAYMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLE
COUNCIL LEVY BY MOTORISTS HAS BEEN MOVED TO ZAMBIA
REVENUE AUTHORITY (ZRA).

CHIRUNDU TOWN COUNCIL HAS BEEN DIRECTLY COLLECTING
MOTOR VEHICLE COUNCIL LEVY FROM VARIOUS MOTORISTS AT
CHIRUNDU ONE STOP BORDER POST.

FOLLOWING THE COMMENCEMENT OF THE COODINATED BORDER
MANAGEMENT, OPERATIONS, THE COUNCIL HAS ENGAGED ZAMBIA
REVENUE AUTHORITY (ZRA) TO COLLECT THE MOTOR VEHICLE
COUNCIL LEVY FROM ALL MOTORISTS THROUGH THE ASYCUDA
WORLD SYSTEM.

IT IS AGAINST THIS BACKGROUND THAT ALL MOTORISTS ARE
ENCOURAGED TO PAY THEIR MOTOR VEHICLE COUNCIL LEVY
THROUGH ZAMBIA REVENUE AUTHORITY (ZRA) EFFECTIVE 8" JUNE,
2024.

FOR ANY CLARIFICATION PLEASE CONTACT THE COUNCIL
SECRETARY ON 0977370406 OR 0967370409.

YOURS FAITHFULLY,
CHIRUNDU TOWN COUNCIL

EMBASSY 8. CHEEMBO

COUNCIL SECRETARY



